
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Safety & Education Video  

for Trail Access to Chugach State Park in Anchorage 

 

Posted 11.27.21—Anchorage Park Foundation (APF)  

Recreational Trails Program Grant Application 

Grant Applicant Contact Information:  

Name of Organization: Anchorage 

Park Foundation 

Contact Person: Diana Rhoades, 

Community Engagement Director 

Phone & Email: 907.249.6652 

Diana@AnchorageParkFoundation.org  

 

Public comment in support or opposi-

tion can be submitted using the con-

tact information above or by mail to  

 Anchorage Park Foundation 

 3201 C Street, Suite 110 

 Anchorage, AK 99517 

 

Deadline for public comment 

is December 31, 2021 

 
Mountains to the Sea Trail—linking mul-

tiple Chugach State Park trailheads to 

existing multi-use trails, is shown in or-

ange.  

 

For more info about this  grant program 

visit  

http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/grants/

trails.htm 

 

Project Description:  

APF is seeking funds through the Recreational Trails Grant Program to create a 

safety and education video for new users to access Chugach State Park multi-use 

trails in the Anchorage area. The video will feature safety, trail etiquette and details 

about multi-use trails. The video will advertise the Glen Alps video webcam so users 

can see when the parking lot is too full, and find another trailhead to begin their ad-

venture. The video will also provide information about a curated year-round multi-use 

trail experience called Mountains to the Sea—linking Chugach State Park to Anchor-

age’s Moose Loop trail. Video Project will be started and completed summer of 

2022—per RTP Guidelines.  


